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Subject: Planned Gemini Outage - 12th August 2007  

9th August xoserve notice  

Dear Shipper  

Please note that the scheduled outage to Gemini system on 12th August has been cancelled 
due to a number of technical difficulties.  

   

The outage scheduled for the 19th August remains planned and confirmation of this will be 
sent early next week.  

If you need any further information, please contact your xoserve Customer team.  

 

Kind regards  

Graham Frankland  
xoserve, Customer Manager 


